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WOMEN’S HEALTH

The tens of thousands of women who contracted cancer as a result 
of using talcum powder can take advantage of a unique opportunity 
to be compensated for their suffering. But they have to hurry. Time 
is running out to vote for an approximately eight billion dollar 
settlement plan that would resolve years of fruitless litigation. The 
vote deadline is five P-M Eastern on July twenty-sixth. A group of 
attorneys from across the country, the Ad Hoc Group of Supporting 
Counsel, representing nearly eighty thousand individuals harmed by 
talcum powder products, urges claimants to take immediate action and 
vote for the settlement before the deadline. People who believe they 
are sick from using J and J products containing talc—such as J and J 
Baby Powder and Shower to Shower—can vote on the plan by visiting 
official-talc-claims--dot--com or call 1--8-8-8--4-3-1--4-0-5--6 to 
learn more and request a solicitation package to determine whether 
they can vote on the plan.


